our ref: PM/Q20298

your ref:

email: philip.murphy@quod.com
date: 7 March 2012

Vijaya Ram

Programme Officer

North London Business Park
Building 4

Oakleigh Road South
London

N11 INP

Dear Vijaya,

FURTHER PROPOSED CHANGES: CORE STRATEGY AND DEVELOPMENT MANAGEMENT POLICIES

| write on behalf of the Brent Cross Cricklewood Development Partners in respect of the Further Proposed
Changes to the Core Strategy and Development Management Policies DPDs following the Examination in

Public in late December 2011.

The Development Partners have reviewed the proposed changes where they relate to Brent Cross

Cricklewood and have no further comments to make.

| trust the above is clear but should you wish to discuss matters further please do not hesitate to contact

me.

Yours sincerely

/ = '_) -
Philip Murphy
Director
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